
 

NAGC Golf Week 2018 

NAGC is proud to announce that golf week this year will run from Saturday April 14th to Saturday 

April 21st. We are hoping that it will be a great celebration of golf and that as many members as 

possible play, and enjoy golf. 

The week is detailed below:  

Saturday & Sunday April 14th & 15th – as many of you will know, our golf hero Adam Scott 

played his first ever round of golf, under the tutorship of his father Phil, right here at North 

Adelaide. To celebrate this, and due to the fact we have naming rights from the Scott Family for 

this tournament, the Adam Scott Trophy qualifier will be played on Saturday April 14, with the 

top twenty pairs qualifying for the final on Sunday April 15. It is a mixed pair’s event, where 

pairings are drawn out the hat and each pair will have a lower handicapper and a higher 

handicapper. Our regular early starters will be given their usual early times.  

There are a total of 120 places for men and 32 places for ladies and the nomination sheet for 

this event will be in the club room on Saturday March 24th.  

The draw will take place on Friday April 6th and the booking sheet will be completed. There are 

prizes available for the Saturday qualifiers, even if you are unable to play on Sunday. There will 

also be a sausage sizzle on both days. The tournament entry fee will be the normal $5.  

Tuesday April 17th – the first round of the 36-hole midweek mixed Stableford tournament. The 

normal Tuesday 18-hole competition will take place alongside the 36-hole tournament.  

Wednesday April 18th – the normal Stableford tournament.  

Thursday April 19th – the second round of the 36-hole midweek mixed Stableford tournament. 

The normal 18-hole competition will take place alongside the 36-hole tournament.  

Following the golf there will be a ‘lunch for Eric’, in honour of Eric McCalden who retires after 

ten years of being the Thursday Co-ordinator and Social Director. There will be a BBQ and 

beverage package. The cost will be $15 per head.  

Adelaide City Council have afforded us extra tee times for Tuesday and Thursday, 104 places in 

total, and we hope that we will be able to fill the tee times and give Eric the day that he 

deserves.  

Friday April 20th – Lady Mayoress’ Trophy day, details on the NAGC website.  

Saturday April 21st – Lord Mayor’s Trophy day, details on the NAGC website.  

All in all a very busy week, so let us all make it a week to remember! 


